
    
   

 

  

 

 

 
Katahdin Trust Promotes Pamela Ward to Vice President 

 
 

HOULTON, Maine (August 31, 2022) – Katahdin Trust, a community bank serving northern 
Maine and the greater Bangor and Portland regions, is pleased to announce the promotion of 
Pamela Ward to Vice President, Credit Control. 
 
Pam began her career in banking more than 42 years ago. She joined Katahdin Trust in 2011 as 
Assistant Vice President, Credit Control Officer and has played a 
vital role in the collection efforts of the Bank.  
 
“Pam has been a great asset for Katahdin Trust,” said Kevin Plourde, 
Senior Vice President, Credit Administrator. “Her banking 
knowledge gained from holding various roles throughout her career, 
has helped her provide excellent customer service to help customers 
through what could be their most difficult time.” 
 
In addition to her career at Katahdin Trust, Pam is actively involved 
in her community. She is a past President and current Treasurer of 
the Meduxnekeag Ramblers Snowmobile Club in Littleton and 
Treasurer of the Friends and Needles Quilt Guild in Houlton.  
 
About Katahdin Trust 
Founded in 1918, Katahdin Trust is a community bank based in Houlton, Maine with more than 
$965 million in assets. Katahdin Trust offers financial services to individuals and businesses from 
16 branches throughout northern Maine and the greater Bangor and Portland regions with a suite 
of digital banking solutions. The Bank has nearly 180 employees and, in 2022, was named one of 
the Best Places to Work in Maine for the fifth year in a row and recognized the past three years as 
one of the Top 200 Community Banks in the country by American Banker magazine. Katahdin 
Bankshares Corp., parent company of Katahdin Trust Company, common stock is quoted on the 
OTC Markets (OTCQX) under the symbol KTHN. Learn more about the Bank at 
www.katahdintrust.com and follow Katahdin Trust on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and 
Instagram. 
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